ATTENTION:

PUBLIC SERVICES COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
Mr. Joseph Boschulte & The PSC Board Members

I am forwarding this letter to ask the PSC Board to
rescind the last increase of 19% to WAPA effective
immediately based on the following reasons:

1. The price of oil has steadily declined by 34%.

2. WAPA is sct to receive approximately $18,000,000
from our Government.

3. Tax payers cannot afford any additional increases
to the cost of living in the Virgin Islands.
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LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD!!!!
Call or sign & fax this letter to the PSC.
Telephone: 340-776-1291
Fax: 340-774-4971



